Forbush Memorial Library Board of Trustees Wednesday, October 12, 2016, 5:00 PM

RECEIVED 2016 OCT -5 AM 9: 23

Call to Order

Correspondence

Selectmen: Fall Town Meeting set for Tuesday, November 29, 7:30 pm

Director's report

MBLC Financial Report & Compliance Form prepared and submitted Web site redesign nearly complete Thank you to Scott & Kim Samson for donation to cover SRP prizes Digital print enlarger donated for use in children's room Grant applications due to WCC on October 17th Town is replacing main floor copier (no cost to us) Bookmarks on exhibit in public showcase

Committee reports:

Curatorial Committee Portrait labels being edited by Kris Haney

Building & Grounds Lampposts arrived Flag donation from Jim Eagle Bench set-up waiting on DPW

Old Business

By-laws revision Review progress on Long Range Plan

New Business Adjournment

Nick Langhart Director Forbush Memorial Library (978) 874-7422 nlanghart@westminster-ma.gov